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From the FSS-CCOO we show our full support to the FP-CGIL for the 
demonstration on 7th October. 
 
With this letter the Federation of Health and Social and Health Sectors of CCOO (FSS-CCOO) wants to send 
all its support to the comrades of the FP-CGIL, our brother union, in the framework of the national 
demonstration that you are going to carry out on October 7 in Rome with the slogan "On the road for a fair 
deal for workers", demonstrations more necessary than ever to claim such important demands as: 
 

• Increase of  wages and pensions and the stablishment of a minimun wage 

• Against precarious working conditions 

• The right to public health, education and environmental protection 

• Measures to eliminate the gender pay gap and introduce an minimum hourly wage;  

• Strengthening trade union and collective bargaining rights 

• The fight against tax evasion and promotion of progressive tax policies 

• Increased investment in health and safety 

• Calls for peace and stability.  

• Against any type of austerity measures  
 
We very much hope that there is massive support for the demonstration and shows that together we are 
stronger.  
 
TUTTA LA NOSTRA FORZA COMPAGNI! 
 
NO PASARÁN 
 
In solidarity 

 

 

Yolanda Gil Alonso 

FSS-CCOO International Secretariat 
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